
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

City Hall Conference Room, 109 E. Olive Street 

Bloomington, 61701 

 

October 6, 2015 at 4:00 pm 

 

 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Bloomington Fire and Police Commission Meeting that 
is scheduled for October 6, 2015 at 4:00 PM has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled 
to a later date and time.   
 

 

 

Salina Grismore 

Employment Coordinator  
 


